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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                                             Friday 8th  March  

 

STEM week has been so much fun! We have had; giant marble runs, invasions of stick insects, a 

wonderful STEMFEST run by Year 5 and enjoyed by the whole school, VR headset experiences 

and super talks from a pilot and Edsential catering. A big thank you to all who donated for Comic 

Relief ‘Crazy Scientific Hair’ day- we raised £155!  

 

    

Heber Science Fair 

We were so proud of the children who took part in the Heber Science Fair on Monday night- the 

entries were so impressive and really showcased the children’s excellent scientific skills. A big 

thank you to the parents and Mrs Ellam, who supported the children in the preparation of the 

projects and on the night itself. 

  

Pots of Beauty 

Our wonderful gardening team, Jenny and Fiona have been busy working with the Gardening Club 

planting the most beautiful pots outside the hall. After being donated the pots by Urban 

Planters, Jenny and Fiona asked for donations to buy plants for each pot and the following 

amazing organisations were kind enough to help; 

 

•         Auto-Tech, Chester 

•         Sean Martin & brothers- Cross Foxes, Erbistock, (who were 

grandsons of former caretakers, Sue and John Moore) 

•         Alison's Country Kitchen, Tattenhall, 

•         Church Bank Home Care 

•         Top soil generously donated by Bolesworth Estate 

On Thursday night, Fiona and Jenny spoke to the Tattenhall Gardening Club about their work 

with school and the story of the journey of our Gardening Club was a joy to hear. We are so 

incredibly lucky to have such passionate supporters of our school- they have worked marvels for 

our children!  
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Adopt a tree 

As many of you will be aware, we are about to create an outdoor Forest School area, which has 

kindly been supported by funding from the PTFA. This weekend, a 25m hedgerow and a willow 

arch will be planted on the perimeter of the area, just behind Nursery. Over Easter, we hope to 

drain the adjacent land ready to plant an orchard. We are hoping to plant 15 fruit trees in this 

area in late April.  

 

We would love some families to ‘adopt’ a tree. Families who decide to do this will be given the 

opportunity to take part in  planting and we will place a tag on each tree to show who planted it 

(or who it was planted for). The cost of sponsoring a tree will be £30, payable on ParentPay from 

Monday 18th March. 

  

Help needed! 

Geriant, our wonderful caretaker has agreed to plan and build the two outdoor pergolas outside 

Year 1 and 2.  We would also like to install an artificial grassed area and wondered if any parents 

work for a firm who is experienced in laying artificial grass on a playground surface? If you can 

help, please could you contact Mrs Bolton 
 

A quick note… as you are probably aware we have had a significant number of children feeling unwell 

with coughs, temperatures and sickness. We have been advised by Public Health, today, that pupils 

who experience high temperatures should stay off school for the next 48 hours. This will be 

recorded on the register as an illness.  

 

Don’t forget: Easter Bingo - Thursday 21st March  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a super weekend,      

Mrs Bolton 


